
 

Minutes of the Coaches Committee Meeting on 29th January 2022, Zoom 

Attendees to the meeting  

 Chair               Ervin Kade  

   Makhaya Mofu  

Sebusiso Keketsi  

Chuanliang Zhang 

Gabriele Martelli 

Adam Kusior  

Shinsuke Umeshita 

Kevin Smith 

William Walsh 

Santiago Nieva 

Faafouina Milford 

Christine Lopez 

Minu Tadang 

Savvas Kokkinos 

Nadia Mohamed   

Apologies   Liam Bolger   

   Anne Tjonndal 

 

1. Welcoming remarks by the Chairperson Mr. Ervin Kade  

The Chairperson welcomed all the committee members at the 4th committee meeting as well as representatives of 

work groups elaborating key projects of the new AIBA Development Program. The Chairperson also informed the 

committee about the decisions that were taken during the last committee meeting on July 16th, 2021.  

2. IBA Coaches Instructors Course  

It was suggested to organize the IBA Coaches Instructors Course from 7 to 10 April 2022. The Chairperson reminded 

the committee members about the updated educational program for coaches saying it will be also integrated into 

the program for the future Coaches Instructors.  

It was mentioned that the structure of the course is at an advanced stage but most of the material of the Instructor´s 

Manual depends on the updated AIBA Coaches Management System and the Teaching Materials that depends on the 

Coaches Manual which is being finalized by one of the Committee’s Task Force Group. It was also decided to organize 

Instructors Courses in all 5 continents to make it more convenient for the coaches from different parts of the world 

to be able to attend it physically as well as attract more participants who can deliver courses in various languages.  



3. Coaches Manual  

It was highlighted that a few sub-committee meetings took place to discuss different parts of the updated Coaches 

Manual that will be widely extended and will include various urgent topics that the committee members as 

representatives of different regions and cultures consider the most crucial in the process of training. It was decided 

to continue the work in the same way in sub-committees and present the results at the next Committee meeting. 

4. Closing remarks by the Chairperson  

Mr. Kade thanked everyone for the fruitful discussion and active involvement during the meeting. He informed the 

committee members about the upcoming physical meeting in Belgrade where all the above-mentioned key tasks 

should be finalized after 2-days discussions of the whole committee and separate work groups.  
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